

17th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Non-Uniform day Wednesday 22nd December 2021

On Wednesday 22nd December 2021, Lees Brook will be participating in a non-uniform day in support of a mental health charity that works with young people. All proceeds throughout the day will be sent to support this very worthwhile cause. Students are asked to make a voluntary contribution of £1, which will be collected throughout the morning.

The usual rules regarding jewellery, mobile phones and headphones will apply. Students are not allowed to wear strappy/cropped tops or jeans where rips are above the knee Students are able to wear their school uniform if they do not wish to participate.

Staff will also be participating in non-uniform day. We will let you know the total amount received once we have collected all the money.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Katy Heffern Vice Principal

